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Events

2011 NBCOT State Regulatory Conference

This event has passed.

Tammy Killion will serve as a speaker at the National Board for Certification in 
Occupational Therapy State Regulatory Conference on October 21, 2011. The 
conference will cover a variety of topics, including:

 Healthcare Reform

 Implications for State Licensing Boards

 Scope of Practice Challenges – the Canadian Model

 State Level Data Collection (North Carolina)

 Overcoming Barriers to Telehealth

 Licensure Portability

 The Nurse Licensure Compact (NCL)
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